
You and your best friend(s) are off to Great 
Keppel Island! There are regulations regarding 
what you need to do to help ensure that your 
trip to Great Keppel is safe and enjoyable for 
everyone.

The welfare of your dog is your responsibility 
- remember that its behaviour may change in 
unfamiliar environments. 

ON THE FERRY:
To ensure the safety and comfort of all 
passengers, please keep the following in mind 
when travelling with your four-legged friend:

 ü Ensure your dog is on a lead and if 
appropriate wearing a muzzle or in an 
enclosed carrier;

 ü Remain outside the ferry cabin and 
maintain control of your pet at all times;

 ü Carry waste bags and clean up and take 
with you any mess your dog makes while 
on board; and

 ü Travel with a maximum of two dogs at a 
time

If you have any concerns, please discuss 
them with ferry crew before boarding.  

ON THE ISLAND:
 ü You are able to exercise your dog before 
8am and after 4pm. Outside of these 
hours, dogs must be on a leash;

 ü  Keep a leash with you at all times;

 ü Stay with your dog to ensure effective 
control;

 ü Monitor your dog’s behaviour towards 
other people and dogs; and

 ü Always clean up after your pet or you 
could be issued with an on the spot fine

As we also share our beaches with sea turtles 
and an abundance of shoreline birds, using 
designated areas correctly and keeping your 
dog on a leash, ultimately means you and 
your dog are helping us to also protect the 
environment.

Being a responsible pet owner means that 
you care about the actions of your dog  
- and we LOVE that!

Dogs on
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